
   

 

From the Vice-Chancellor’s Desk… 
 

   

I feel delighted  to meet you all through the first issue of the AU Newsletter for the year 2017.  

I take this opportunity to greet you all and wish you a wonderful year ahead. Every new year dawns 

with lot of challenges and this year is no exception. I am sure that this year will spring challenges and I  

appeal to all the staff to prepare yourselves to rise to the occasion and face the challenges with  

conviction. We have before us the task of carving a niche for ourselves in academic, research and  

extension activities which will attract quality customers and improved funding for sustained  

development. I was fortunate enough to get an audience of His Excellency, The President of India and 

he was pleased to share some good thoughts about the University. His kind words were a source of  

inspiration and gave the extra drive for me take the University to a much higher level. Team work is 

key to success. Therefore we shall together work towards the common goal of steering the University 

to greater heights.  

 
 

Dr. S. Manian. 

Visit us at : www.annamalaiuniversity.ac.in                                                 
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Dear Readers, 

 Please drop in your comments/suggestions to auaicdir@gmail.com 

Message from the Editorial Board  

PRO-CHANCELLOR              : Thiru K. P. ANBAZHAGAN 
            Hon’ble Minister for Higher Education  
            Government of Tamil Nadu 
 
VICE-CHANCELLOR  : Dr. S. MANIAN  
 
REGISTRAR (i/c)  : Dr. K. ARUMUGAM 
 
CONTROLLER OF  
EXAMINATIONS  (i/c) : Dr. RM. CHANDRASEKARAN 

 
FINANCE OFFICER     (i/c) : Mr. SIVAKUMAR 

 
ALL DEANS OF FACULTIES  

 CHANCELLOR       :        His Excellency Ch. VIDYASAGAR RAO  
       Hon’ble Governor of Tamil Nadu  

University News 

Republic Day Celebrations 

 The University celebrated the 68th Republic Day of the Nation. The Vice - Chancellor of the University 
Prof. Dr. S.Manian hoisted the National Flag and inspected the Guard of Honour of the NCC & Naval Cadets besides 
the Platoon of Security  Personnel. Dr.K. Arumugam, Registrar i/c, the Syndicate Members, Dr.RM. 
Chandrasekaran, the Controller of Examinations, the Director, Directorate of Distance Education, the Deans of  
Faculties and Heads of Departments were present. After the march past, there was a cultural event which  
showcased the talents of the students. Prizes were distributed to the NCC, Naval, NSS and YRC volunteers for their 
outstanding contribution. 
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New Version of AU Website Launch 

 The website of the University underwent a major change to cater and reach the students and other  
stakeholders better. The refreshingly new website developed in-house at Annamalai Innovation Centre,  the  
technology hub of the University, was launched by Prof. Dr. S. Manian, the Vice - Chancellor on 23.01.2017, in the 
presence of the Registrar, Controller of Examinations, the Director, Directorate of Distance Education and the 
Deans of various Faculties of Study. 

 The Gender Sensitization Programme for the 
freshers of 2016-17 was organized by the Complaints 
Committee Against Sexual Harassment at Workplace. 
The programme was inaugurated by Prof.Dr.S.Manian, 
Vice-Chancellor in the presence of Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, 
Member, Syndicate & Dean, Faculty of Indian  
Languages, Dr.M.Nagarajan, Dean, Faculty of Arts, 
Dr.S.Poongothai, Chairperson of Committee and the 
members of the Complaints Committee. 

 Prof. Dr.S.Manian, Vice - Chancellor handed 
over the certificates to the students from Faculty of  
Engineering & Technology and Agriculture who won  
I & II Prizes at Anveshan, 2016, the Zonal Research 
Convention organized by the Association of Indian 
Universities at Tumkur, Karnataka. Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, 
Member, Syndicate & Dean, Faculty of Indian  
Languages and Dr.RM.Kathiresan, Director, Research 
& Development Cell and Coordinator, Anveshan, 2016 
were present. 
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 Annamalai University hosted the National Anveshan, 2016, jointly organized by the Association of Indian 
Universities and Annamalai University from 27.03.2017 to 29.03.2017.  Prof. Mohandas B. Menon, DISHA Global 
Trust, Cochin, Dr.Armendra Pani, Deputy Director and In-charge of Research, Association of Indian Universities, 
Prof.Dr.S.Manian, Vice-Chancellor, Annamalai University, Dr.K.Arumugam, Registrar i/c,  Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, 
Member, Syndicate & Dean, Faculty of Indian Languages and Dr.RM.Kathiresan, Director, R & D Cell and Coordina-
tor, Anveshan, 2016 were present. 

 Prof.Dr.S.Manian, Vice-Chancellor inaugu-
rated the National Commission for Women sponsored 
Legal Awareness Programme organized by Dr. Am-
bedkar Chair in view of the International Women’s 
Day on 07.03.2017. Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, Member, Syn-
dicate & Dean, Faculty of Indian Languages, 
Dr.Soundararajan and Dr.V.Rathika Rani, the Chair 
Associate and Assistant Professors respectively were 
present. 

 The National Science Day was  
celebrated on 28.02.2017. Prof.Dr.S.Manian, Vice-
Chancellor, the Chief Guest, Dr.Venkatesan, Scientist 
G & Programme Coordinator, National Institute of 
Ocean Technology, Dr.K.Arumugam, Registrar i/c and 
Dr.S.Barathan, Dean, Faculty of Science distributed 
certificates to the prize winners and participants of the 
inter school competition conducted for differently- 
abled  children. 

 The Ghandhi Memorial Award for SC/ST  
student for  securing highest marks in XII Standard 
was awarded to Ms.Felica Mercy, Department of Earth 
Sciences by Dr.K.Arumugam, Registrar i/c, in the  
presence of Dr. V.Prabudoss, Coordinator, SC/ST Cell 
on 10.03.2017. 

 Prof.Dr.S.Manian, Vice-Chancellor gave away 
the Vallalar-Ramaswamy Padaiyachiyar Memorial En-
dowment Scholarship and certificates for the year 
2016-17 to 126 students from all the Faculties of Stud-
ies. Dr.K.Arumugam, Registrar i/c, Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, 
Member, Syndicate & Dean, Faculty of Indian Lan-
guages, Dr.M.Nagarajan, Dean, Faculty of Arts  and 
Dr.G.R.Senthil Kumar, Advisor, Equal Opportunity Cell 
were present. 
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 Prof.Dr.S.Manian, Vice-Chancellor felicitated 
and handed over the certificates to the NSS volunteers 
who participated in the 68th Republic Day Parade at 
Chennai. Dr.P.Soundarapandian, NSS Coordinator and 
Dr.S.Iyappa Raja, Programme Officer were present. 

Extension Activities - NSS 

 Blood donors enrolment camp, sponsored by 
the Tamil Nadu Aids Control Society, was organized 
by the NSS  on 15.02.2017 at the Faculty of Agriculture. 
Dr. M. Ravichandran, Dean, Faculty of  Agriculture 
inaugurated the camp in the presence of 
D r . S o u n d a r a p a n d i a n ,  N S S  P r o g r a m m e  
Coordinator. Blood group of 2500 students were  
identified and  registered on the Govt. of  Tamil Nadu 
portal. 

 Faculty of Arts and The Students’ Welfare Cell 
organized a Curtural Carnival on Eco Consciousness 
on 30.03.2017. Vice-Chancellor, Dr.K.Arumugam, Reg-
istrar i/c, Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, Member, Syndicate & 
Dean, Faculty of Indian Languages, Dr.M.Nagarajan, 
Dean, Faculty of Arts  and Dr.E.Selvarajan, Member 
Secretary, GUCC and Dr.K Rajaraman, Head,  
Department of English participated in the event. Actor
-Director, Mr. Ramesh Khanna  was the Chief  Guest 
and distributed certificates to the students who won 
prizes in various competitions. 

 Faculty of Arts and The Students’ Welfare Cell 
organized a Environmental Awareness Rally as a part 
of Curtural Carnival on Eco Consciousness on 
30.03.2017. The rally was flagged off by 
P r o f . D r . S . Ma n i a n ,  V i c e -C h a n c e l l o r  a nd 
Dr.K.Arumugam, Registrar i/c, in the presence of  
Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, Member, Syndicate & Dean,  
Faculty of Indian Languages. 
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 A workshop to the students of Faculty of Den-
tistry on Healthy Lifestyle was organized by NSS on 
21.02.2017. Prof. Dr.S.Manian, Vice Chancellor inau-
gurated the workshop in the presence of the Dr. V. 
Krishnan, Dean, Faculty of Dentistry, Dr.M.Nagarajan, 
Dean, Faculty of Arts, Dr.K. Manivannan, Director, 
Academic Affairs, Heads of Departments of Dentistry, 
Dr.P.Soundarapandian, Programme Coordinator and 
Dr. T. Thamaraiselvi, NSS Programme Officer. 

 A camp for uprooting Prosopis juliflora trees 
was jointly organized by NSS and Lions Club on 
03.03.2017. at Kannangudi village. Ms.Abirami 
Monica, Advocate, P.Soundarapandian, Programme 
Coordinator, Members of the Lion’s Club and the Pro-
gramme Officers of NSS were present. The students 
from the Department of English and Physical Educa-
tion participated in the camp. 

 The NSS organized a training camp on 
“Cashless Transaction” to the students of the Depart-
ment of Physical Education and Sports Sciences. 
Dr.R.Babu, Dean, Faculty of Education, Dr.P.V Selvam, 
Professor, Department of Physical Education and 
Sports Sciences, Mr.P.Santhosh, Manager, ICICI Bank 
and P.Soundarapandian, Programme Coordinator 
were present. 

 Ms.N.S.Nisha, IPS, ASP, Chidambaram  
distributing certificates to the students on the 5th day 
of the Seven Day Programme on “Healthy Lifestyle” 
organized by the NSS on 28.02.2017. Prof. 
Dr.S.Manian, Vice - Chancellor. Prof. Dr.K.Arumugam, 
Registrar i/c,  P.Soundarapandian, Programme Coor-
dinator and Dr. T. Thamaraiselvi, NSS Programme  
Officer were present. 

 Women’s Day was celebrated by the  
Department of Physical Education and Sports Sciences 
on 08.03.2017, in an event  organised by the NSS. Mrs. 
Shanthi Arumugam  inaugurated the event in the pres-
ence of Dr.M.Nagarajan, Dean, Faculty of Arts, 
Dr.V.Jayanthi, Head, Department of Physical Education 
and Sports Sciences, P.Soundarapandian, Programme 
Coordinator and the Programme Officers of the NSS 
were present. 
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 Blood donors enrolment camp, sponsored by 
the Tamil Nadu Aids Control Society, was organized 
by the NSS  on 08.3.2017 at the Faculty of Engineering. 
Dr. C.Antony Jeyasehar, Dean, Faculty of  Engineering 
inaugurated the camp in the presence of 
Dr.Soundarapandian, NSS Programme Coordinator 
and the  NSS Programme Officers. 

 The Department of English and the NSS jointly 
celebrated the Women’s Day on 10.03.2017. Dr.M. 
Nagarajan, Dean, Faculty of Arts presided over the 
function. Ms.P.S.Vijayalakshmi, RDO, Chidambaram 
was the Chief Guest and Dr.Soundarapandian, NSS 
Programme Coordinator was present. 

 Environmental awareness  programme was 
organized by NSS at the Department of Physics. 
Dr.V.Ramasamy, Head, Department of Physics and 
Dr.Soundarapandian, NSS Programme Coordinator 
inaugurated the programme. Quiz and cultural were 
conducted as a part of the programme.  

 The Department of Physics and NSS con-
ducted a general orientation programme for the vol-
unteers. Dr.V.Ramasamy, Head, Department of  
Physics presided over the function in the presence of 
Dr.Soundarapandian, NSS Programme Coordinator 
and the  NSS Programme Officers.  

 Village Development Programme was organ-
ized by the NSS Unit 40 for the Students of the Depart-
ment of English at Rajaguru Matriculation Higher Sec-
ondary School, Kadampuliyur on 13.03.2017. 
Dr.M.Nagarajan, Dean Faculty of Arts, Dr.K.Rajaraman, 
Head, Department of  English and the Correspondent 
of the school were present. 
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 Dr.A. Senthilkumar, Dean, and Dr.A 
Ramachandran, Head, Department of Computer Sci-
ence & Engineering Anna University,  Panruti Campus 
addressed the student volunteers on day three of the 
Village Development program on 15.03.2017.  

 Dr.Anbuselvi, CMO, Govt. Hospital Panruti 
addressing the students to create awareness on  
protection of girl babies at the village development  
programme organized by the NSS Unit 40. The volun-
teers  involved themselves in cleaning the Govt. Hos-
pital. 

 Mrs.Saraswathi Muthuraman, Primary Health 
Centre, Chidambaram addressing the students to cre-
ate awareness on Polio, Pox and Rubella Vaccination 
at the village development programme organized by 
the NSS Unit 40 at Rajaguru Matriculation Higher Sec-
ondary School, Kadampuliyur. 

 Village Development Programme was organ-
ized by the NSS Unit 40 for the students of the Depart-
ment of Tamil Studies at Pinnalur Village from 
10.03.2017  to 16.03.2017. The volunteers served the 
village by cleaning the Shiva Temple, Govt. High 
School Campus and roads. They also created aware-
ness on destruction of Prosopis juliflora and prohibi-
tion of plastics.  Dr.Soundarapandian, RRC Programme 
Coordinator was present. 

 The NSS organized an event to celebrate 
World Water Day at the Faculty of Engineering and 
Technology on 22.03.2017. Dr.C.Antony  Jeyasehar  
addressed the students and offered his felicitations in 
the presence of Dr.V.Arutchelvan, Head, Department 
of Civil Engineering , Dr.RM.Senthamarai, Head, De-
partment of Structural Engineering and  
Dr.Soundarapandian, RRC Programme Coordinator 
were present. 
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 The NSS Volunteers of the Department of Phys-
ics participated in the village development programme 
at Theerthanagiri  village. The village women folk were 
trained on vocational skills in making earring, anklets 
and chains. The students created  awareness through 
rallies and cultural programmes. 

 The students of the Department of English 
took part in a 7 Day Village Development  
Programme conducted  by NSS Unit 20 at Poovanur 
Village starting from 22.03.2017.  Dr.K Rajaraman, 
Head, Department of English and Mr. T. Venkatesan, 
Former Principal, Kolanchiappar Arts College were 
present. 

 The students of the Department of Tamil  
Studies took part in a special camp to clean the  
Vallalar Temple at Vadalur on 15.03.2017. 

 A free check up camp for cattle was organ-
ized as a part of  Village Development  Programme 
conducted  by NSS Unit 20 at Poovanur Village on 
23.03.2017.  Dr.V.Thanuvalingam, former Head,   
Department of English inaugurated the camp. 

 The students of the Department of Physics 
participated in a special camp organized by NSS Unit 
15 at Theerthanagiri village. The women folk of the 
village were trained on vocational skills. The students 
also took up cleaning the temple tank.  
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 The Youth Red Cross of the University  and 
the Lions Club jointly organised Blood Donation Camp 
on 16.02.2017 at the Faculty of Agriculture. Dr. M. 
Ravichandran, Dean, Faculty of  Agriculture inaugu-
rated the camp. Dr. K Rajendran, Head, Blood Bank, 
Govt. Kamraj Hospital, Chidambaram, Members of the 
Lions Club and Dr.G.Sentilkumar, Coordinator, YRC  
were present. 

 The Department of Education and the Youth 
Red Cross jointly organized an awareness camp on 
Ambulance and Fire Service in view of International 
Women’s Day on 07.03.2017. Dr.R.Babu, Dean, Faculty 
of Education, Dr.M.Harikrishnan, Head, Department of  
Education, G.Senthilkumar, YRC Programme Coordi-
nator, Doctors from Govt. Kamraj Hospital 
Chidambaram and personnel of the Ambulance and 
Fire Service graced the event. Certificates were dis-
tributed to the students  who took part in the aware-
ness camp. 

 The YRC organized a talk for the students  on 24.03.2017. Famous orator Thiru. Sugi Sivam spoke on Lead-
ership and motivated the students. Prof.Dr.S.Manian, Vice-Chancellor, Dr.K.Arumugam, Registrar i/c,  
Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, Member, Syndicate & Dean, Faculty of Indian Languages, Dr.M.Nagarajan, Dean, Faculty of 
Arts  and Dr.E.Selvarajan, Member Secretary, GUCC were present. 

 The cultural extravaganza, Sangamam was 
organized by NSS for the students of Dentistry on 
27.03.2017. Prof.Dr.S.Manian, Vice-Chancellor inaugu-
rated the event in the presence of Dr.K.Arumugam, 
Registrar i/c,  Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, Member, Syndicate 
& Dean, Faculty of Indian Languages, Dr.M.Nagarajan, 
Dean, Faculty of Arts  and Dr.E.Selvarajan, Member 
Secretary, GUCC. Actor, Sriman was the Chief  Guest. 

Extension Activities - YRC 



 The NCC unit of the University organized a 
marathon for the Cadets on  24.01.2017. The event was 
flagged off by Dr.RM.Chandrasekaran, Controller of 
Examinations. Commanding Officer Lt.Col.Srinivasan, 
Captain Dr.R.Kanagarajan and other staff members 
were present. 

Faculty of Arts 
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 The NCC Unit of the Faculty of Agriculture 
organized a  rally in view of the World Water Day. The 
rally was flagged off by Dr. C.Ramaswamy, former 
Vice-Chancellor, TNAU in the presence of Dr. 
M.Ravichandran, Dean, Faculty of Agriculture. 

 The Department of Business Administration 
organized a National Workshop on “Human Rights 
Education in India” on 22.02.2017. Prof.Dr.S.Manian, 
Vice-Chancellor inaugurated  the worksop in the pres-
ence of Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, Member, Syndicate & 
D e a n ,  F a c ul ty  o f  I nd i a n L a ng ua g e s, 
Dr.C.Samudrarajkumar, Head, Business Administra-
tion and Dr.G.Vedhanthadesikan, Director i/c, Centre 
for Rural Development. 

 The Department of Business Administration 
organized a Management Activation Programme for 
the UG students, AUDBA TUNER 2017, on 21.03.2017 to 
offer career guidance to the final year UG Students. 
Dr.K.Arumugam, Registrar i/c inaugurated the event 
in the presence of  Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, Member, Syn-
dicate & Dean, Faculty of Indian Languages, 
Dr.C.Samudrarajkumar, Head, Business Administra-
tion, Dr.G.Vedhanthadesikan, Director i/c, Centre for 
Rural Development and Dr.Nirmala Ratchagar, Head, 
Department of Mathematics 

 The Centre for Rural Develoment celebrated 
the World Water Day on 22.03.2017. Dr.M.Nagarajan, 
Dean, Faculty of Arts  and Dr.G.Vedhanthadesikan, 
Director i/c, Centre for Rural Development  and the 
staff  and the students of the Centre participated in the 
celebrations 

Extension Activities - NCC 



Faculty of Indian Languages 
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Faculty of Science 

 The Department of Chemistry organized a 
seminar on “Recent Advances in Chemical and Envi-
ronmental Research on 20.01.2017 & 21.01.2017. 
Dr.Samant, President, ACT, Institute of Chemical Tech-
nology inaugurated the seminar. Dr.Balasubramanian, 
Secretary South Zone RSC, Dr.K.Arumugam, Registrar 
i/c,  Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, Member, Syndicate & Dean, 
Faculty of Indian Languages and Dr.S.Kabilan, Head, 
Department of Chemistry, participated in the  
Valedictory function. 

 The Department of Biochemistry and Biotech-
nology and Society for Radiation Research jointly or-
ganized the first Intenational School on Radiation Re-
s e a r c h  d u r i n g  0 2 . 0 2 . 2 0 1 7 - 0 4 . 0 2 . 2 0 1 7 . 
Prof.Dr.S.Manian, Vice-Chancellor, inaugurated the 
event. Dr.Venkatesh Rangarajan, Head, Department of 
Nuclear Medicine and Imaging, Tata Memorial Hospi-
tal gave a lecture. Dr.C.V.Anuradha, Head Department 
of Biochemistry & Biotechnology was present. 

 A two day National Seminar on “Recent Ad-
vances  in Plant Science Research was conducted by 
the Department of Biotany on 21 & 22.03.2017. 
Dr.Sugato Dutt, IFS, Head, Land Use Division, Govt. Of 
Tamil Nadu was the Chief Guest. Dr.K.Arumugam, 
Registrar i/c,  Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, Member, Syndicate 
& Dean, Faculty of Indian Languages, Dr.S.Barathan, 
Dean, Faculty of Science  and Dr.V.Venaktesalu, Head, 
Department of Botany participated in the event. 

 The Department of Biochemistry and Biotech-
nology organized an awareness programme for diag-
nosing heart diseases, Diabetes and Cancer on 
27.02.2017. Dr.R.Baskaran, the Medical Superinten-
dent, RMMCH,  Dr.C.V.Anuradha, Head, Department 
of Biochemistry & Biotechnology and staff of the De-
partment were present. The staff of the University and 
the public were benefitted. 

 The installation of S.V.Vathiyalingam-
Amirtham Endowment for the Department of Tamil 
Studies For Rs. 2,00,000/- took place on 23.01.2017. 
P r o f . D r . S . Ma n i a n ,  V i c e -C h a n c e l l o r  a nd 
Dr.K.Arumugam, Registrar i/c received the documents 
in the presence of Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, Member, Syndi-
cate & Dean, Faculty of Indian Languages and 
Dr.Aranga Pari, Head, Department of Tamil Studies. 



Faculty of Education 
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 The Department of Hindi conducted an Inter-
national Conference on “Effect of Globalization on 
Hindi” on 24.02.2017. Prof.Dr.S.Manian, Vice-
Chancellor inaugurated the conference in the pres-
ence of Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, Member, Syndicate & 
Dean, Faculty of Indian Languages and 
Dr.L.Thillaiselvi, Head, Department of Hindi. 

 Department of Psychology conducted a Skill 
Development Programme for the NSS Volunteers on 
03.02.2017. Dr.R.Babu, Dean, Faculty of Education and 
Dr. V.Suresh, Head, Department of Psychology ad-
dressed the volunteers. 

 Centre for Yoga Studies and Vallalar Educa-
tional Trust & Research Institute conducted an Interna-
tional Conference on  Vallalar on 05 & 06.02.2017.  
Prof.Dr.S.Manian, Vice-Chancellor inaugurated the 
Conference in the presence of  Dr.K.Arumugam, Reg-
istrar i/c, Dr.R.Babu, Dean, Faculty of Education  and 
Dr.V.Suresh, Director, Centre for Yoga Studies. 

 Prof.Dr.S. Mani an,  Vice-Chancellor ,  
Dr.K.Arumugam, Registrar i/c and Dr.R.Babu, Dean, 
Faculty of Education in a photo session with Annamalai 
University Women’s Football Team which won II Place 
in All India Inter University Women’s Football Tourna-
ment on 03.03.2017. The staff of the Department of 
Physical Education and Sports Sciences were also 
seen in the picture. 

 The Centre for Yoga Studies conducted a 
seminar on “Gender Equality and Women Empower-
ment in view of the Women’s Day . Dr.K.Arumugam, 
Registrar i/c, inaugurated the seminar in the presence 
of Dr.R.Babu, Dean, Faculty of Education and Dr. 
V.Suresh, Head, Department of Psychology. 
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Faculty of Agriculture 

 Department of Education organized a One 
Day Workshop on “Conservation of Water Resources” 
for the B.Ed. students on 25.03.2017. Dr.R.Babu, Dean, 
Faculty of Education  inaugurated the  workshop in the 
presence of Dr.M.Harikrishnan, Head, Department of 
Education and Dr.E.Selvarajan, Member Secretary, 
GUCC. 

 Department of Education conducted a One 
Day Workshop on “Identification of Slow Learners” for 
the school teachers of Cuddalore District on 
27.03.2017. Dr.R.Babu, Dean, Faculty of Education  
presided over the inaugural function in the presence 
of Dr.M.Harikrishnan, Head, Department of Education. 

 The school children of the Cuddalore and 
Nagapattinam Districts were trained through live  
demonstrations at the  Faculty of Agriculture under 
Sarva Shiksha Abhiyan Scheme of  Govt. of India from 
03 to 25.01.2017. Over 2000 students and 200 teachers  
got benefitted through this programme.  

 Department of Agricultural Extension organized a Workshop on “Application of ICT for Women Em-
powerment” on 28.02.2017.  Prof.Dr.S.Manian, Vice-Chancellor inaugurated the workshop. Dr.M. Ravichandran, 
Dean, Faculty of Agriculture presided over the function in the presence of Dr. Kanagasabapathi, Head , Depart-
ment of Agricultural Extension. Over 200 farm women from the neighbouring districts were benefitted. 
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Faculty of Marine Sciences 

 Department of Genetics and Plant Breeding 
organized a Two Day National Seminar on 
“Conventional and Molecular Strategies for Sustain-
able Crop Improvement” on 16.03.2017. 
Dr.M.Ravichandran, Dean, Faculty of Agriculture inau-
gurated the seminar in the presence of Dr.S.Murugan, 
Head, Department of Genetics and Plant Breeding. 

 The offer letters were distributed to the stu-
dents of the Faculty of Agriculture by 
Prof.Dr.S.Manian, Vice-Chancellor in the presence of 
Dr.K.Arumugam, Registrar i/c, Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, 
Member, Syndicate, Dr.A.Shanmugam, Dean, Faculty 
of Marine Sciences, Dr. K.Manivannan, Director, Aca-
demic Affairs and Dr. K.R.Sundaravaradarajan, Conve-
nor, University Training and Placement Cell.  

 The Faculty  celebrated the Birthday of its founder Professor, Dr.Seshiah on 08.02.2017. 

  

 The Faculty of Marine Sciences conducted an International Conference on Aquatic Animals Health and 
Parasitic Diseases on 06.03.2017.  Dr.A.Shanmugam, Dean, Faculty of Marine Sciences, Dr. K.Manivannan, Director, 
Academic Affairs, Dr. N.Veerappan, Director, CAS in Marine Biology and Dr.K.Kathiresan, former Dean, Faculty of 
Marine Sciences participated.  
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News from the Directorate of Distance Education 

 The International Oral & Maxillofacial 
Surgeons Day was celebrated at the Rajah Mu-
thiah Dental College & Hospital on 13.02.2017. 
Dr. RM. Chandrasekaran, Controller of Examina-
tions, Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, Member, Syndicate & 
Dean, Faculty of Indian Languages  were the 
guests. Dr.V.Krishnan, Dean, Faculty of Dentistry 
and Dr.Annamalai Thangavelu, Head, Depart-
ment of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery were pre-
sent. 

 The Political Science and Public Admini-
stration Wing of Directorate of Distance Educa-
tion organized a Training programme on 
“Human Rights and Duties Education for Stu-
dents” on 27.01.2017. Prof.Dr.S.Manian, Vice- 
Chancellor inaugurated the programme in the 
presence of Dr.S.Pughazhendhi, Director, DDE, 
Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, Member, Syndicate & Dean, 
Facul ty o f Indian Langu ages and 
Dr.C.Subramanian, Wing Head, Political Science 
and Public Administration Wing of Directorate of 
Distance Education . 

 The Political Science and Public Admini-
stration Wing of Directorate of Distance Education 
organized a Workshop on “Human Rights: Educa-
tion, Teaching & Training from and Duties Educa-
tion for Students” from 02 to 08.03.2017.  
Dr.K.Arumugam, Registrar i/c inaugurated the 
workshop in the presence of Dr.M.Nagarajan, 
Dean, Faculty of Arts  and Dr.E.Selvarajan, Mem-
ber Secretary, GUCC. 

 The Political Science and Public Admini-
stration Wing of Directorate of Distance Educa-
tion organized a Workshop on “Human Rights: 
Education, Teaching & Training from and Duties 
Education for Students” from 02 to 08.03.2017.  
Prof.Dr.S.Manian, Vice-Chancellor inaugurated 
the workshop in the presence of 
D r . S. Pu gh az he n dh i ,  D ir e ct or ,  D D E , 
Dr.V.Thiruvalluvan, Member, Syndicate & Dean, 
Facul ty o f Indian Langu ages and 
Dr.C.Subramanian, Wing Head, Political Science 
and Public Administration Wing of Directorate of 
Distance Education. 

Faculty of Dentistry 
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Facilities 

 

SASTRI HALL UNIVERSITY GUEST HOUSE 

UNIVERSITY CANTEEN 

INDOOR STADIUM GYMNASIUM 

CENTRAL LIBRARY 
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Events of the Quarter 

January - 2017 

 19.01.2017 to 25.01.2017: UGC - sponsored One Week Multi - Disciplinary Na-
tional Workshop on "Human Rights : Education, Teaching and Training" Organ-
ized by Directorate of Distance Education, Political Science & Public Administra-
tion Wing.  

 27.01.2017 & 28.01.2017 : Two Day National Seminar on "Transition from MDG to 
SDG: India's Achievements, Challenges and Opportunities" Organized by De-
partment of Economics. 

February - 2017 

 02.02.2017 to 04.02.2017 : First International School of Radiation Research (ISRR-
2017) “Radiation Carcinogenesis-Mechanisms and Experimental Models” Or-
ganized by Department of Biochemistry and Biotechnology.  

 03.02.2017 : One Day Training Programme on “Recent Trends in Environmental 
Awareness Innovation” Organized by Department of Zoology.  

 04.02.2017 & 05.02.2017 : “Vallalar International Seminar” Organized by Centre 
for Yoga Studies and Vallalar Education Training & Research Institute  

 09.02.2017 to 10.02.2017 : UGC-SAP-National Seminar on “Emerging Trends in 
Crop Improvement (EMCIM 2017)” Organized by Faculty of Agriculture, Depart-
ment of Genetics and Plant Breeding.  

 22.02.2017 to 23.02.2017 : UGC - GUCC Sponsored National Seminar on 
“Human Rights and Duties Education” Organized by Department of Political Sci-
ence & Public Administration.  

 24.02.2017 to 25.02.2017 : International Conference on “Education for Slow 
Learners” Organized by Department of Education.  

 24.02.2017 to 25.02.2017 : “Changes of Hindi in the Era of Globalization” Organ-
ized by  Department of Hindi. 

March - 2017 

 01.03.2017 : National Workshop on “Recent Developments in Science and Engi-
neering Materials” Organized by Engineering Physics Section.  

 02.03.2017 - 08.03.2017 : UGC - sponsored One Week Multi - Disciplinary Na-
tional Workshop on "Human Rights : Education, Teaching and Training" Organ-
ized by Directorate of Distance Education, Political Science & Public Administra-
tion Wing.  

 06.03.2017 & 07.03.2017 : International Conference on “Aquatic Animal Health 
and Parasitic Diseases ICAAP-2017” Organized by CAS in Marine Biology.  

 16.03.2017 & 17.03.2017 : National Seminar on "Conventional and Molecular 
Strategies for Sustainable Crop Improvement (CMSSCI 2017)" Under the Aegis of 
UGC SAP DRS Phase II Programme Organized by Faculty of Agriculture, Depart-
ment of Genetics and Plant Breeding.  

 17.03.2017 & 18.03.2017 : National workshop on “Cardiovascular physiology” 
Organized by Department of Biochemistry and Biotechnology.  
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Events of the Quarter 

 21.03.2017 & 22.03.2017 : UGC-SAP-DRS III Sponsored National Seminar on 
“Recent Advances in Plant Science Research” Organized by Department of Bot-
any  

 23.03.2017 & 24.03.2017 : Two days National Seminar on “Common Property Re-
sources : Issues and Challenges” Organized by The Centre for Rural Develop-
ment.  

 27.03.2017: UGC-SAP sponsored “Awareness and Screening Program on Cardio-
vascular diseases, Cancer and Diabetes mellitus -2017 (CCD-2017)” Organized 
by Department Of Biochemistry & Biotechnology in Collaboration with Rajah Mu-
thiah Medical College and Hospital (RMMC&H).  

 27.03.2017 & 28.03.2017 : UGC SAP DRS II Sponsored Two Day National Work-
shop on “Water Resource and Environmental Systems” Organized by Depart-
ment of Civil Engineering.  

 30.03.2017 & 31.03.2017 : Indian Council of Social Science Research (ICSSR), 
New Delhi sponsored National Seminar on "Gender Equality : Mainstreaming 
Women" Organized by Directorate of Distance Education, Political Science and 
Public Administration Wing.  

Home Page 

Glimpses of AU Website 

Student Portal Staff Portal 

URL: www.annamalaiuniversity.ac.in 

Stay Connected 

Facebook : https://www.facebook.com/auaicpage/ 

LinkedIn : https://www.linkedin.com/company/annamalai-university-aic 

YouTube : https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCxOHQifsx6t4wRk79r1ISPQ 

Gallery Page 
DDE Portal 
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